
 

RMB131.1 Billion to be Invested in Water Conservancy Projects in 

Xinjiang over the Next Five Years 

 

The Xinjiang Water Resources Department has announced that RMB131.1billion is 

planned to be invested in the development of water conservancy projects in Xinjiang 

Province over the next five years. This is more than four times the amount invested 

during the 11th Five-Year Development Plan. 

 

The 12th Five-Year Development Plan of Xinjiang Province specifies that RMB42.6 

billion will be invested in flood prevention projects; RMB82 billion in water resources 

conservancy projects; RMB6 billion in soil and water conservation and 

ecoengineering as well as RMB500 million in other projects. 
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